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ASBESTOS REMOVAL AND DEMOLITION WORKS 
Preparations for the demolition of the old Technology Building have 
commenced.  The area has been fenced off and an Asbestos Removalist 
Team will be on site from Tuesday to Sunday next week.  Staff, students, 
parents and community members are advised that the school site cannot be 
accessed during this period. 
After the asbestos is removed, the remainder of the building will be 
demolished during the second week of the holidays.   Again, members of the 
school community are advised to keep safely away from this work area. 
The area will be landscaped and seeded with grass once the building is 
totally removed. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
APRIL 
16th Monday 
First day of Term 2 

25th Wednesday 
ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

30th Monday 
-Dental Van visits begin 
-Sec LMR Golf I/S Boys Soccer 

MAY 
4th Friday 
Sec I/S Girls Soccer 

7th Monday 
Sec LMR 
Baseball/Tennis/V/Ball/Softball   

11th Friday 
School Cross Country Event 

8th Tuesday 
Open Night 5-7pm 

15th ς 17th  
NAPLAN 

28th ς 1st 
Year 9 Camp 

28th Monday 
LMR Girls Soccer + INT Boys 

JUNE 
4th Monday 
Sec I/S Netball 

11th Monday 
Queens Birthday Public Holiday 

14th Thursday 
Sec I/S Hockey 

29th Friday 
Last day of Term 2 

AUGUST 
7th-10th 
Yr 7 Adventure Camp 

2018 TERM DATES 
Term 3: 16/7/18 ς 21/9/18 
Term 4: 08/10/18 ς 21/12/18 

STUDENT DENTAL SERVICE 
Sunraysia Community Health Services 
137, 13th Street Mildura, phone 
50210944 
visit www.dhsv.org.au 
 

mailto:merbein.P10@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.dhsv.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/merbeinp10college
http://www.facebook.com/merbeinp10college


 

BUILDING WORKS 
Construction of the new Technology Building is on schedule, we are planning to commence classes in the building at 

the start of next term.  We have begun relocating machinery and equipment in the last three weeks, which has 

created some unavoidable inconvenience.  I would like to express my appreciation to staff and students for their 

patience and cooperation during this period, hƻǿŜǾŜǊ LΩƳ ŎƻƴŦƛŘŜƴǘ ǘƘŜ ŜƴŘ ǊŜǎǳƭǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǿƻǊǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŜŦŦƻǊǘΦ   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
From the beginning of next term, schools are mandated to inform parents of all daily student absences. Parents will 

receive SMS messages when your child is absent. 

Parent login letters for the COMPASS Program will be generated and sent home in the first week of Term 2. Parents 

will be able to use these login details to approve unexplained absences. 

Below are some useful links if parents would like more details regarding the new policy and its implementation. 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/parents/behaviour/Pages/attendance.aspx 

Victorian Attendance Legislation: FAQs for parents 

EASTER EGG BASKET COMPETITION 
The Annual Merbein P-10 College Easter Egg Basket Competition was held this morning.  Every form from Prep to 

Year 10 was invited to put in an entry and many wonderful displays were created.  This made judging very difficult.   
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SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 
I would like to wish everyone a happy Easter and a safe, relaxing term break.  School resumes for Term 2 on Monday, 

16th  April. 

DOCTORS IN SCHOOLS 
!ǘ ƻǳǊ ƭŀǎǘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΩǎ ŀǎǎŜƳōƭȅΣ Dr Phillis Jebron and Gayle Baker from the Merbein Family Medical Practice were 

introduced to our students.  Phillis and Gayle will be delivering the Doctors-in-Schools Service for secondary students 

which is due to commence when we return after the term break.    

We are very pleased that the Merbein Family Practice has been appointed to provide this medical service and I am 

confident that our secondary students will benefit from the health support that this program will provide.  The 

Doctors in School Program is a new service that is being introduced in many schools across the State of Victoria.   

The service will operate once a week on Tuesdays from 10am to 3.00pm.  Dr Jebron is the GP who will be on site for 

those 4 hours and Gayle (Practice Nurse) will be on site for the whole day.  They will be based in the new building 

(beside the Music portable) which has been specially-designed for consulting rooms.  

Information was sent home earlier this week.  I would strongly encourage parents and students to read this material 

carefully.   It contains important details regarding appointments, consent, confidentiality rules etc. 

More information on consent, confidentiality and medical treatment by a GP can be found on the Doctors in 
Secondary Schools webpage at: http://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/Pages/doctors-secondary-
schools.aspxt.    
If you have any concerns or questions about the Doctors in Secondary School program, you can discuss them with 
Yvonne Matotek or Graeme Cupper at the school.  

 
STUDENT OF THE MONTH AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following students who were presented with the Student of the Month Awards for their class 

on Tuesday, 27th March.  Well done! 
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P1A Mahalia Gunner 

PREP Miley Mackay 

1A Zac Moore 

23A Matilda Smith 

23B Autumn Calabro 

23C Chloe Moore 

45A Lucas Crabtree 

4A Sharla Arnold 

56A Gladys Kirby 

6A Israa Al Salman 

7A Elana De Koning 

7B Lola O'Connor 

7C Kate Crouch 

7D Ava Smith 

7E Jasmine McDermott 

7F Hamish Baird 

7G Tahlia Lane 

8A Lilli Rogers 

8B Georgia Blaby 

8C Amy Green 

8D Chloe Tonkin 

8E Georgia Baldock 

9A Lilli-Maree Cox 

9B Lilly Ayson 

9C Sarah Chapman 

9D Phoebe Stephens 

9E Zoe Smith 
10A Jessica Pratt 

10B Mc Kenzie Dunne 

10C Chloe Robertson 

10D Gideon Sands 
 

COLES SPORTS FOR SCHOOLS PROGRAM 
The school is participating in the Coles Sports for 
Schools Program this year.  If you or your family and 
friends shop at Coles, please support the school by 
placing your vouchers in the box at Coles or sending 
your vouchers into the school office. 

SCHOOL CROSSINGS VICTORIA AWARD 
Every two years School Crossings Victoria holds an 
Awards Night to honour the dedication and hard work 
put into the community by School Crossing 
Supervisors.  Nominations close on 25th May.  For 
more information and a Nomination Form phone 
Dreena Lawrence-Gray 0490017340. 

STUDENT ABSENCES 
If your child is away from school, please notify the 
school by phone or send a note or email the following 
address:  Collihole.heather.h@edumail.vic.gov.au 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE  
This program is designed to encourage kids to read 
more books.  Reading helps students develop their 
academic, social and emotional skills.   
For children who are not yet at school, parents are 
invited to read 40 books to their child. 
Students in Years P-2 are encouraged to read 30 
books. 
Students in Years 3 to 10 are encouraged to read 15 
books. 
For completing the challenge, students will receive a 
Certificate and have their names included on an 
online Honour Roll. 
For more information and to register, visit 
www.education.vic.gov.au/prc.  At this site, you will 
find the dates, guidelines and frequently asked 
questions as well as the Challenge Booklist for all the 
age groups.  You can also visit the Facebook Page at 
www.facebook.com.au/VicPRC. 

PLAY GROUP - TOTAL LEARNING CENTRE (TLC) 
This playgroup is free of cost and is for children aged 
0-5. Children and their carers share books, make fun 
stuff, play, dance and sing.  Parents can receive 
information and support, share a cuppa, and get to 
know other families.  Most weeks, playgroup is held at 
Merbein P10 College from 9.30-11am during the 
school terms, please ring to check the venue each 
week.  For more information about the Total Learning 
Centre (TLC) call or text Claire on 0437077689 or 
50217476. 

BREAKFAST PROGRAM 
The Merbein & District Community Bank & Merbein 
Development Association are financially supporting 
the Breakfast Program.  Foodbank Victoria also 
supports the breakfast program with donations of 
food.  The following organisations also provide 
volunteers to assist with the program; Merbein P10 
ColleƎŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ /ƭǳōΣ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ϧ Staff of the 
Merbein & District Community Bank, Merbein 
Development Association, Merbein Lions Club, 
Merbein Uniting Church and Merbein Rotary.  The 
Breakfast Program is held in the school cafeteria.  All 
students are welcome to come along between 8.00am 
and 8.45am each morning if they would like a FREE 
tasty breakfast to kick-start their days learning. 

If you have time to volunteer for this 

community service from 8 -8.45am on school 

days , p lease contact the school, we would 

lov e to hear  from you .  Please note that 
volunteers will need a Working with /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ Check. 
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ADVERTISING OPPORTUNITY IN SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER - 2018 
We are offering local businesses the opportunity to 
advertise in our weekly newsletter commencing in 
2018. Our newsletter goes out to over 400 families as 
well as a number of community organisations.    We 
have 10 business card size advertising spaces available 
on the back page and the cost is $200.00 for the year. 
If you wish to take up this advertising opportunity, 
please email your expression of interest to 
merbein.p10@edumail.vic.gov.au.  
 

SCHOOL BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS 
BSB - 063 714 
Bank Acc Number ς 10060535  
Account Name - Merbein P-10 College Official 
Account. 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Schoƻƭ ǳƴƛŦƻǊƳǎΣ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ 
main office between the hours of 8.45am and 4pm 
during the school week.  If these hours are 
inconvenient for you, please ring the school to make 
an alternate arrangement. 

PARENTS/GUARDIANS/CAREGIVERS ς K. 
Fetherston 
We currently have a very small group of parents who 
organise extra events around the school for students, 
that include the aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ ŀƴŘ CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ Day Stalls, 
drinks at the Cross Country and general fundraising. 
We would love to hear from anyone who would like to 
help us plan and run these events. Our little group of 
parents ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎǎΣ ōǳǘ ǿŜ Řƻ ŎƻƴƴŜŎǘ Ǿƛŀ ŀ 
Facebook group. If you are interested in joining our 
discussions, either comment on this post, which has 
also been posted on the schoolΩǎ Facebook Page, or 
send a quick email to me 
Fetherston.kyra.j@edumail.vic.gov.au . 
 

PRIMARY NEWS 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE PROGRAM (OSHC)  
OSHC will finish at the earlier time of 5pm 

on Thursday, 29th  March.   Please remember that 
children must be booked into OSHC to attend.  If 
bookings need to be cancelled, please notify Cheryll.  
/ƘŜǊȅƭƭ IƻŘƎŜ ƛǎ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ h{I/ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ 
can be contacted on 0428 258035 if you have any 
queries. 

YEARS 2-3 HOMEWORK ς W. Finn 
Years 2-3 Homework over the holidays will be to look 
at the Commonwealth Games and take note of the 
different countries, traditions and sports. 

 
 
 

YEAR 2-3 LITERACY NEWS ς J. Atkinson 
During Literacy this week, the Year 2-3 students have 
been practicing an 'Up-level' in their sentences, using 
nouns, adverbs and adjectives.  
The lesson required a basic sentence and our 
ǎŜƴǘŜƴŎŜ ǿŀǎ ΨThe Easter Bunny came to my house.Ω  
Below are some of our student-written Ψ¦Ǉ-ƭŜǾŜƭƭŜŘΩ 
sentences. 

¶ The Easter Bunny came to my house as well as 
putting Easter Eggs everywhere. By Autumn and 
Heath 

¶ The Easter Bunny came and got millions of 
chocolate eggs. By Harper and Johnathon 

¶ The Easter Bunny came to my house in a 
Lamborghini.  By Mia and Jonathan 

¶ The Easter Bunny came hopping to my house and 
5ȅƭŀƴ ƘƛŘ ǘƘŜƳ ǳƴŘŜǊ Ƙƛǎ ōŜŘ ŀƴŘ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ǎƘŀǊŜ 
them with his Nanny. He ate the chocolate. By 
Alijah and Dylan 

¶ The Easter Bunny came to my house and gave me 
Rainbow Easter Eggs, then he hopped over my 
fence and into my garden. By Jaxon and Emjae 

¶ The Easter Bunny came to my house to give me a 
brown and yellow Easter Egg. By Louise and Oliver 

GRADE 2-3 EXCURSION REPORT ς S. Gardiner 
Our Grade 2-3 excursion was very informative. 
Students learnt about the significance of The Chaffey 
Brothers and William Blandowski.  They also viewed 
plaques displayed with names and details of our early 
settlers in the area. 
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OPTIONAL MUSICAL INSTRUMENT LESSONS 
AVAILABLE FOR PRIMARY STUDENTS ς J. Hudson 

¶ Guitar lessons, both Group and Individual. For 
more information and cost, please 
email iwansoebardi@gmail.com or call Iwan 
Soebardi on 0418919220. 

¶ Drum lessons.  Contact Luke McCarthy for more 
information and costs on 0417 897 906 or email 
lukemccarthy@lukemccarthy.id.au. 

¶ Piano or keyboard lessons, the cost is $27 per 30 
minute lesson plus books as required.  For further 
information, please contact Louise Judd by email 
at louisejudd53@gmail.com or phone 
0408596944. 

STOMP REPORT ς W. Finn 
The Primary STOMP performance was held last Friday, 
23rd March.  We were very proud of our students, 
they were fantastic. Thanks to the many families who 
came along to see just how amazing they are! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MERBEIN COMMUNITY BANK SCHOOL STUDENT  

BANKING PROGRAM 
If you wish your child to participate in this program, 
please ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōŀƴƪōƻƻƪ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ DǊŜŜƴ 
Building Office every Thursday morning. The Bank will 
ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘ ŀƴŘ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōŀƴƪƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ ŘǊƻǇ 
the bank book back to school before the end of the 
school day. 
 
 
 
 
 

SECONDARY NEWS 
 

MILDURA SENIOR COLLEGE VISIT ς C. Blackie 
Yesterday we welcomed back sixteen of our former 
students to talk about their experience starting Year 
11 and 12 at Mildura Senior College (MSC). This event 
lets Year 10 students hear directly from their peers 
about what it is really like to make the move to MSC. 
Our Year 10 students have been given some valuable 
and honest advice about developing habits and 
attitudes that will make their transition to MSC easier, 
thinking carefully about pathway and subject choices 
and dealing with the problems and challenges that 
come with the move to a new school. 
It is a big deal for MSC students to give up their 
Wednesday morning study/sleep-in time so we are 
grateful and proud that so many of our former 
students were willing to volunteer their time, 
experience and knowledge to help those students 
coming along behind them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TECHNOLOGY – THE BIG MOVE REPORT 
(Wood/Metals/Food) ς B. Byrne and R. Brown 
Over the last month or more technology teachers, 
education support staff and students have been 
putting in place the process of moving from the old to 
the new buildings.   In the last two weeks, the major 
equipment has been moved and during that process 
students have been unable to work in their regular 
classrooms/programs. 
We would like to thank the many students who have 
helped pack and move and who have worked well in 
alternate classrooms.  Thanks also to our teaching 
staff, education support staff and relief teachers who 
have done their utmost to provide a meaningful and 
engaging program during this time.  Lastly thanks to 
our leadership team and the builders who are doing 
their best to provide fantastic new classrooms that 
will be ready for use next term.   
Textiles Technology will be remaining in the existing 
Textiles rooms for the foreseeable future.  Digital 
Technology has already made their move into a new 
room at the start of this year.  Photos to follow. 
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YEAR 7 CAMP EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ς R. 
Morgan  
The Year 7 Camp Expression of Interest Note and $50 
deposit was due back today.  Please check that your 
Year 7 child has returned their notice and paid the 
deposit.  Please email the school with any queries 
regarding the note at email 
merbein.P10@edumail.vic.gov.au.  
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

SKATE FIT – AGES 16+ 
Starting 22nd April on Sundays from 4.5.30pm at the 
Chaffey Secondary Stadium.  No experience 
necessary.  Skates and protective gear provided.  To 
register email skatefitsunraysia@gmail.com 

SUNRAYSIA MULTICULTURAL FESTIVAL 
Enjoy the sounds, taste and feel of our diverse 
community on 28th April from 10.30-4.30pm at the 
Chaffey Secondary College Deakin Ave Mildura.  Free 
Entry.  For more information visit www.smeccinc.org 

ADVANCED DRIP IRRIGATION COURSES 
Agriculture Victoria in conjunction with Netafim 
Australia will be running half day workshops for 
irrigators who are looking to receive the latest 
information in drip irrigation management.  
Topics covered are:  

¶ Drip system specifications ς understanding 
designs and specification sheets.  

¶ Drip system monitoring ς measuring pressures 
and discharge.  

¶ Drip system maintenance ς flushing, chlorination, 
acid injection.  

¶ Drip irrigation agronomy ς soil management, 
scheduling, and future planning.  

Times and Dates: 

¶ Agriculture Victoria (cnr Koorlong and 11th St) 
9am-1pm 30th April.  

¶ Robinvale Golf Club 9am-1pm 1st May.  

¶ Wemen Hall 9am-1pm 3rd May. 

¶ Colignan Mud Hut 9am-1pm 4th May. 
For further information, please contact Jeremy 
Giddings at Ag VIC on 50514566.  

NICHOLS POINT SOCCER CLUB TERM 1 HOLIDAY 
PROGRAM 
Nichols Point Soccer Club will once again run another 
two-day fun holiday program for primary school 
students based around the game of soccer.  The 
program will run during the second week of Term 1 
school holidays on 11th & 12th April at Nichols Point 
Reserve.  Cost is $60 which includes a soccer ball, t-
shirt and sports pack. 
For more information, contact Ollie SZETO on email 
ollie_9394@hotmail.com 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY ACTIVITIES FOR YOUNG 
PEOPLE AGED 12-16 YEARS 
For further information check out the Facebook Page 
facebook.com/YouthServicesMildura or contact 
Mildura Rural City Council Youth Services on 
50188280.  Enrolments close 29 March 2018. 
Tuesday 3 April ς Laserforce - Cost: $15 
Wednesday 4 April - Freestyle Art Session- Cost: FREE 
Thursday 5 April - FootGolf @ Red Cliffs Golf Course - 
Cost: FREE  
Friday 6 April - Squash & Table Tennis - Cost: FREE 
Monday 9 April - Inflatable World @ Lifestyle Plus 
Cost: $15 
Tuesday 10 April - Hip Hop Workshop - Cost: FREE 
Wednesday 11 April  - Mildura Waves - Cost: FREE 
Thursday 12 April - Movies & Pizza - Cost: $15.00 
Friday 13 April - Jamberry Nails & Cupcakes- Cost: 
$15.00. 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:merbein.P10@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.smeccinc.org/
mailto:ollie_9394@hotmail.com
https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/OWA/attachment.ashx?attach=1&id=RgAAAADY4daA0nHSEYl/AGCwV/hMBwCoO%2bGJKIPREYlsAGCwV/hMAAAAbmfxAAB7s3v4TOMZQ73O2h3lqeOxAACB/GGeAAAJ&attid0=BAAAAAAA&attcnt=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RANGERS TALKS AND AVENTURES FREE HOLIDAY 
PROGRAM - VIC PARKS 
3rd April at 10am - Meet at the Billabong Walks 
Carpark, via Bruce’s Bend to Register. 
Come and join the local Rangers on a bird watching 
nature walk. Let's play some games, learn how to 
identify the common species found in the Park and 
enjoy observing and listening to our wonderful 
feathered friends. 
4th April at 10am - Flora Explorer 
Meet at Merbein Common Sandbar 
Join a ranger for a guided walk around Merbein 
Common and learn how to identify some of the 
common native plants in the area. 
9th April at 10am - All Fired Up 
Meet at the Billabong Walks Carpark, via Bruce’s 
Bend to Register. 
Learn about the role rangers play in fighting bushfires 
and gain an insight to how fires are planned for and 
managed in our National Parks.  Junior Rangers will 
explore the adaptations of native flora and fauna to 
deal with fire and how the bush recovers after a bush 
fire. 
14th April - Minibeast Discovery  
Meet at Merbein Common Sandbar 
Come along and let's explore and learn about our 
water ways. We will discover what wonderful little 
critters are living in creeks and rivers. 
Bookings are essential, and open on 01/04/2018. 
Please visit www.juniorrangers.com.au  
Junior Ranger activities are free and are suitable for 
children aged 6-12 years of age.  For more 
information phone 0436653209 or email 
julia.beechey@parks.vic.gov.au 

 

CITY HEART SCHOOL HOLIDAYS PROGRAM 
Week 1 ς Jumping fun on the inflatables 10am-2pm 
from 2ndς6th April.  Cost $2 per ticket. 
Week 2 ς Slim making and crafting sessions at 10am, 
11.30am and 1pm from 9th-12th April.  Slim cost $5 
per ticket.  Craft cost $Free 
Week 3 ς Fully  enclosed inflatable maze for Laser Tag 
Arena from 1-5pm 16th-20th April.  Cost $2 per ticket. 
For more information contact Raelene Shields on 
phone 5023 8010 or email info@milduracity.com.au 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY SPORT ACTIVITIES 
Mallee Sports Assembly and East End Community 
House are coordinating some sport activities these 
school holidays.  
Come to the Community House and see what is on 
and get involved.  
AFL Football and Soccer will be running on 4th and 
11th  April, 2-4pm.  
We recommend people register for these activities.  
For more information contact Tanya Wild  on phone 
50213464 or mobile  0417 925 539 or email 
tanya@malleesportsassembly.org.au 

DEADLY CHOICES AND MALLEE DISTRICT 
ABORIGINAL SERVICES FUN FILLED DAY 
Lots of fun activities.  To be held 6th April from 10am-
3pm at Nowingi Place Mildura.  Special appearance 
from Deadly Choices ambassador Preston Campbell ad 
free BBQ and prizes t be won.  Tobacco, Alcohol and 
Sugar Free Event. 

CHILD RESTRAINT FITTING CHECKING 
Community Roadsafe Mildura is hosting free child 
restraint checks. The aim of the child restraint 
checking is to provide the community with sufficient 
knowledge to transport children in vehicles legally and 
safely.  
The sessions will be from 8.30am to 1pm on 13th April 
in the Big W car park. 

MUSIC TOGETHER  
Sing, dance and play instruments each week. 
Music Together classes for 0-5 year olds and their 
parent/carer are held on Mondays (Red Cliffs), 
Tuesdays (Mildura), Thursdays (Merbein) and 
Saturdays (Mildura and Merbein). Class for 5-7 year 
olds on Wednesdays at Merbein! 
A free trial class will be held on 5th April at 9.30am. 
book online at 
www.sunraysiaartsandlearning.com.au/enrolments/re
gistration/ 

MILDURA WAVES CRECHE  
At Mildura Waves Crèche we offer a holiday program 
within our occasional care setting, catering for 
children aged 5 - 12 years old and this program is 
available to the general public, not just 
members. Open Monday to Friday from 9am-12pm.  
For more information, phone Erynn Martin 50187500 
or 0428324824. 
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https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/OWA/redir.aspx?C=5KD2RvG08h83tiAk_-CP1RbA1nu04zd1ZVm38Pcr3NlkUcq-X5TVCA..&URL=mailto%3atanya%40malleesportsassembly.org.au
http://www.sunraysiaartsandlearning.com.au/enrolments/registration/
http://www.sunraysiaartsandlearning.com.au/enrolments/registration/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


